
From: tom kaboly <tkaboly@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2021 8:20 PM 
To: PBAeComments <PBAEComments@santa-ana.org> 
Subject: Public Hearing Commenting for Monday Nov 8 

 

hello, 
I received the written notice for the meeting, on nov 8 at 5:30pm.  I am in canada, and 
cant attend. 
Please pass on this message and vote , that I am opposed to any type of more 
residential growth mainly because it will simply add to the ridiculous traffic we have in all 
five areas ear-marked for expansion and development. 
My bet is, either the person spear heading this idea is either getting payed by 
developers, under the table, or he /she is a retired or unemployed person who doesnt 
drive during morning, noon or evening to see the traffic. 
Thanks 
tom kaboly 
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